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11th September 2019 

 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Families, 
 
                                            It has come to my attention today that reports have been shared around the 
Bury area of ’strange individuals’ approaching children, possibly with a view to abducting them.  I wanted 
to let you know that I have reported the matter to the local police and have asked for a community liaison 
officer to visit our school to talk to the children during an assembly about keeping safe. In the meantime I 
will reinforce this message to the children at an assembly myself at the end of the week. 
 
                                            I would urge you to report any knowledge you may also have of any incidents 
which could potentially pose a risk to children and reinforce messages to your children about keeping 
safe. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ms Wallis 
 
Head of School 
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